
 
Public Works and Building Department Report 

Council Meeting, October 14, 2010  
 

SIR FRANCIS DRAKE BOULEVARD PROJECTS 
 
1. Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Pedestrian Pathway 

The project is near completion.  The contractor is doing some touch up work and 
is finishing the painting of the Northern section of the pathway.  By Friday the 
8th, they should have completed the work.  If any work is pending they will come 
back and do it after Ghilotti Bros., has completed the resurfacing of Sir Francis 
Drake Boulevard. 

2.  Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Overlay Project 
Ghilotti Bros. started work on Monday the 4th as scheduled.  They lowered all the 
iron from the road surface.  They had trouble finding a place to dispose of the 
road grinding so they postponed the grinding until Monday October 11th.  Work 
should be completed by the end of October. 

 
LAGUNITAS BRIDGE 
The Hanna Group has been updating our website “lagunitasbridge.com” regularly.  Work 
is progressing well and you can follow the progress of the work in pictures.  The deck 
rebars are being installed and the contractors are planning to pour concrete on Monday 
the 11th.   
 
AROUND TOWN 
The school landscape company who installed the underground pipes will be planting the 
trees in front of the school on Monday the 11th.    
 
BUILDING PERMITS, RESALE INSPECTIONS AND BUSINESS LICENSES 
In the month of September we issued 18 building permits with an actual valuation of  
$2,740,580 and 2 plan-check permits with a future valuation of $150,000.  We scheduled 
2 new resale inspections and processed 2.  We processed 23 business licenses and 
collected $1810 in business license fees.   
 
BUILDING DEPARTMENT INCOME FOR SEPTEMBER 2010: Copy attached. 



 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


